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AVAILABILITY OF THE MEMORANDUM ON THE PROJECTED CONVERSION INTO A SE  
 
Pompey (France), 22 April 2013 - Global Graphics SA (NYSE-Euronext: GLOG) announces 
that the memorandum on the projected conversion of the Company into a European Company 
(SE) is available in French and in English in the Investors section of the Company’s website, on 
the page dedicated to the projected legal reorganisation of the Company, which was 
announced on 15 April 2013. 
 
This memorandum was drafted by the Company’s Board of Directors in accordance with 
applicable provisions of the Council Regulation (EC) No. 2157/2001 of 8 October 2011 on the 
statute for a European company, and of article L.225-245-1 of the French Commercial Code, 
and was filed with the clerk of the Nancy Trade and Companies Register on 19 April 2013. 
 
Should you wish to receive printed copies of this memorandum, which will be sent free of 
charge, please send either an e-mail to: investor-relations@globalgraphics.com or a request in 
writing to the Company’s registered office, for the attention of the Company’s Chief Financial 
Officer. 
 
 
About Global Graphics 
Global Graphics is a leading developer and supplier of e-document and printing software.  
Its high-performance solutions are at the heart of products from customers such as HP, 
Fuji Xerox, Agfa, Corel and Quark. 
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